
 
 

 

Tuesday 1
st

 November 2016 

EXCEED YEAR 3 RESIDENTIAL 

Dear Parents/carers 

The Exceed Year 3 residential will take place in April 2017 and the children will be going to Bewerley 

Park in North Yorkshire, on Monday 3
rd

- Wednesday 5
th

 April 2017.  

Arrival at Bewerley Park will be at approximately 10.30am on Monday so children will arrive at school 

at the normal school time and leave at approximately 9am. Children will leave Bewerley Park by 

1.30pm on Wednesday so that they return by the end of the normal school day. Children will take part 

in a number of fun activities during their visit and will be meeting children from some of the other 

Exceed schools.  

The residential will be for two days and two nights, the actual cost per child is £155.50 but we would like 

to ask parents for a contribution of £75 per child towards the cost of the trip. This Residential is very 

popular and we only have limited places available so places will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis. 

If you would like your child to attend please complete the slip below and return to the school main 

entrance desk as soon as possible to confirm your place with a non-refundable deposit of £25. The 

remaining £50 will be collected before the Christmas Break. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss K Matthews 

 
 
I give permission for ______________ in class ______ to attend the Bewerley Park Residential in April 
2017. 
 
I have enclosed a £25 non-refundable deposit. 
 
Parent/Guardian’s signature: __________________________________ 
 
PRINT NAME: ___________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact telephone number: __________________________ 
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